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The purpose of this broadcast is to update local departments of social services (LDSS) and all 

key partners on the previously announced changes to the Enhanced Maintenance rates.    

 

Adjustments to the enhanced maintenance rates that were to take effect on July 1, 2012 have 

been postponed and are anticipated to take effect September 1, 2012.   In the past two months, 

the Department has collected data related to the VEMAT and is currently analyzing the data and 

considering the best approach to take in reducing the enhanced maintenance rate amounts.  The 

actual reduction will be announced by Broadcast as soon as this information is available.  

This change to the enhanced rate will still occur on a “go-forward” basis only.  Based on the 

anticipated date for the new rates to take effect, local departments must begin using the new rates 

for every VEMAT administered as of September 1, 2012.  Foster parents are to continue 

receiving their current rate until the next VEMAT review.  Localities are also advised that all 

children must receive a VEMAT review before February 28, 2012 using the new rate structure.   

New adoption assistance agreements negotiated after September 1, 2012 that includes an 

enhanced maintenance payment must be based on the new rate structure.  

 

 

 

 
 


